Richard A. Chapkis

-
Vice President -- General Counsel, Southeast Region ver’Lon

Legal Department

FLTC0007

201 North Franklin Street (33602)
Post Office Box 110

Tampa, Florida 33601-0110

Phone 813 483-1256
Fax 813 273-9825
richard.chapkis@verizon.com

October 21, 2003
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Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director 50 -
Division of the Commission Clerk == =
and Administrative Services = W 5
Florida Public Service Commission =
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Re: Docket No. 030851-TP

Implementation of requirements arising from Federal Communications

Commission's triennial UNE Review: Local Circuit Switching for Mass Market
Customers

Dear Ms. Bayo:

Please find enclosed for filing an original and 15 copies of Verizon Florida Inc.’s
Response to Notice of Staff Workshop in the above matter. Service has been made as

indicated on the Certificate of Service. If there are any questions regarding this filing,
please contact me at 813-483-1256.

Sincerely,
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Richard A. Chapkis
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Joseph A. McGlothlin
Vicki Gordon Kaufman
McWhirter Reeves Law Firm
117 South Gadsden Street
Tallahassee, FL 32301

Floyd Self
Messer Caparello & Self
215 8. Monroe Street
Suite 701
Tallahassee, FL 32301

Marva Brown Johnson
KMC Telecom i, LLC
1755 North Brown Road
Lawrenceville, GA 30034-8119

Nanette Edwards
ITCADeltaCom
4092 S. Memorial Parkway
Huntsville, AL 35802

Jeffrey J. Binder
Allegiance Telecom Inc.
1919 M Street, NW
Washington, DC 20037

Scott A. Kassman
FDN Communications
390 North Orange Avenue
Suite 2000
Orlando, FL 32801

De O'Roark
MCI WorldCom
6 Concourse Parkway
Suite 3200
Atlanta, GA 30328

Norman H. Horton, Jr.
Messer Caparello & Self
215 S. Monroe Street
Suite 701
Tallahassee, FL 32301
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Richard A. Chapkis



BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

In re: Implementation of requirements arising
from Federal Communications Commission's

) Docket No. 030851-TP.

)
Triennial UNE Review: Local Circuit Switching )

)

)

Filed: October 21, 2003

for Mass Market Customers

VERIZON FLORIDA INC.’S RESPONSE TO
NOTICE OF STAFF WORKSHOP

The following information is provided by Verizon Florida Inc. (“Verizon”)
pursuant to the Notice of Staff Workshop issued on September 29, 2003 in the
above-captioned proceeding.

Verizon intends to participate in the Staff Workéhop concerning hotr cuts
that is scheduled for October 28, 2003. Thomas Maguire, Senior Vice President
— Wholesale Services, will make a one-hour presentation on the following topics:

I. Verizon’s hot cut processes

A. Summary of network unbundling, loop provisioning options, and
simple loop provisioning process

B. Overview of current hot cut processes
1. Basic hot cut
2. Project hot cut

C. New Batch hot cut process

II. Scalability of Verizon’s hot cut processes to meet increases in hot cut
volumes resulting from the elimination of UNE-P
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Respectfully submitted on October 21, 2003.

RICHARD A. CHAPKIS

201 N. Franklin Street, FLTC0717

P. O. Box 110 (33601)

Tampa, FL 33602

Tel: -813-483-1256

Fax: 813-273-9825

e-mail: richard.chapkis@verizon.com

Attorney for Verizon Florida Inc.





